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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
TOWN OF RANSOM CANYON 

CITY COUNCIL 
TUESDAY, MAY 15, 2018 

 
 
 

 
Jana Trew, Mayor  Pro-Tem          Brandt Underwood, Alderman 

Terry Waldren, Alderman        Billy Williams, Mayor         Mike Greer, Alderman 

                             Elena Quintanilla, City Administrator
                            

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that there may be a potential quorum of 
the governing body of the Town of Ransom Canyon on Tuesday, 
May 15, 2018, at 6:30 p.m.  Members of the governing body will 
be assembled for the Ransom Canyon Property Owners 
Association Annual Meeting at Ranch House, 1 Island Way, 
Ransom Canyon, Texas.   
 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATION 

 
DATED THIS THE 11

th
 DAY OF MAY 2018 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Meeting of the governing body of Ransom Canyon, 
Texas is a true and correct copy of said notice that has been posted at the front door of the City Hall of Ransom Canyon, 
Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times, and said notice was posted on May 11, 
2018 at or before 4:00 p.m. and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of such 
meeting. 
 

Mary Brown, Deputy City Secretary 
 
 
I certify that the attached notice was removed by me from the front doors of City Hall on the __________ day of 
__________________, 2018. 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Mary Brown, Deputy City Secretary 

 


